
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

08 270 4040 

Chris Harrison - Headteacher Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 14th October – Hawks Class visit to the 

Natural History Museum. 
 

Tuesday 15th October – Eagles Class visit to the 

Natural History Museum  
 

Reception Parents Evening at 3.30pm – 5.30pm.  
 

Wednesday 16th October – Falcons Class visit to the 

Natural History Museum. 
 

Thursday 17th October – Eagles Class visit the Ben 

Kinsella Workshop 
 

Reception Parents Evening at 3.30pm – 5.30pm. 
 

Friday 18th October – Golden Assembly for Year 6 
  

Hawks class visit the Ben Kinsella Workshop  
 

Cultural Awareness Day for the whole school. 

Children can come to school dressed in their cultural 

clothes. 

 

 
11th October 2019 Newsletter  

Golden Book Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week:  

Herons – Victor, Paul, Elif 

 

Jays – Nayla + Daniel 

 

Kingfishers – Richmond, Ammarah, Jessica 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Visit the British Museum 

The Year 5 classes enjoyed a trip to the British Museum 

to learn about daily life in Ancient Egypt. They also saw 

real mummies and learned about mummification. The 

children also saw some magnificent monuments, 

including the statues of Ramses II, highly decorated false 

doors and, the subject of their chronological report, the 

wonderfully important Rosetta Stone.   

 

Mental Health Awareness Day 

On Wednesday 10th October George Carey School held a 

‘wear yellow’ day to support mental health awareness. 

Children and staff came to school dressed in yellow and 

made donations of £1. We would like to inform you that 

on this occasion we were able to raise £317.50 to donate 

to the Mental Health Awareness charity. Once again, we 

would like to thank all the children and staff who took 

part and donated to this important charity. 
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Year 2 Visit to The Tower of London 

This week the Year 2 classes visited the Tower of London. The Tower of London, officially Her Royal Majesty’s palace 

and Fortress of the Tower of London, is a historic castle located on the north bank of the River Thames. The children 

had a fantastic time seeing the sights. We would like to thank the Year 2 team for organising the trip and the staff 

that accompanied the children on the day.  

Falcons Trip to the Ben Kinsella Trust 

On Thursday 10th October Falcons Class visited the Ben Kinsella Trust in London to take part in a workshop about 

keeping children safe. Ben Kinsella was a tragic victim of knife crime and was killed at the age of 16 years old. The 

trust, now set up in honour of Ben, aims to teach young children about the choices and consequences of knife 

crime. As a school we are mindful of the number of young lives that are lost each year to knife crime and wanted to 

keep our children informed and help them to stay safe by making the right choices. The children and staff had a very 

informative day. 

 


